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Att: ER 84-2039

I'11 make sure John is aware of the attached --
know he'll be pleased. Would you please share this

with the appropriate people on his behalf.
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MEMORANDUM FOR: DDA . .

FROM: EA/DDCI

Date 9 May 1984
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DEFENSE INTELLIGENCE AGENCY Executive Registry

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20301 84 - Zogq

U-5239/RSD-P 1 may 1984

Mr. John McMahon

Deputy Director

Central Intelligence Agency

Washingtony D. C. 20505
S —/&W"

Dear %iz/MQMah°”3

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for the assistance of your
personnel in the successful move of the SAFE-D software from your Northside
Computer Center to the DIAC Computer Center. The fact that this move was
accomplished with only a few hours of downtime is testimony to the skill
and professionalism of the personnel in your Office of Data Processing.

[::;:::;::;]and Harry Fitzwater have sent letters of commendation to the  25x1
Tndividuals involved. Please convey my personal thanks for a job well

done.

Sincerely, —

4271A42>A~:,;:w~¢/-

AMES A. WILLIAMS
‘Ha\mmnm Generdl, U. S. Army

Pirestor
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